
A NEW HOME FOR THE
BELPER STEAM & VINTAGE EVENT

This year the Belper Steam & Vintage Event 
has moved to its new venue of Home Farm, at 
Street Lane Denby, by kind permission of Mr and 
Mrs Paul Sheward. The event will take place on
Saturday 7th and Sunday the 8th of June. Throughout
the weekend there will be displays of Steam 
and Vintage Vehicles, including an Olde Thyme Fairground, tractors and stationary
engines, models and miniatures. Other entertainment on and around the 
showground will be ‘Cyril the Squirrel’ Terrier Racing, the Hagley Falconry
Display and performances from the Zallekah Egyptian Dancers and the Pauline Reader
Can-Can Dancers. For the children there will be Giggles the Clown, Professor Gilbert
Punch & Judy show and the Bourne Bloodhounds will be making an appearance.
Forget Crufts... Why not bring along your own dog and enter it into the ‘Just For Dogs,
dog show... you never know your dog might be the star of the show. There will be
FREE entertainment in the beer tent on Friday and Saturday night. This will be
provided by Six A Cross (Friday night) and The Remoulds (Saturday night) playing the 
sounds of the sixities. So why not come and enjoy the atmosphere.

The Belper Steam & Vintage Event was first established in 1989 as part of the 
Belper Festival fortnight. Since it’s beginning, the event has grown and is now firmly
established as one of the largest in the county. The event is held annually in June 
and has exhibits and attractions for the whole family. Whilst the enthusiasts will be 
engrossed in the vintage vehicles there will be plenty of charity, trade, craft and auto 
jumble stalls to keep spouses happy, not forgetting the Beer Tent along with the 
tasty food outlets. The Belper Steam and Vintage Event is a member of the National
Traction Engine Trust and conforms to their standards and Code of Practice. The event 
is run by a small commitee and any profits are donated to local charitable organisations.
Over the years these have included: The Belper Disabled Club, Belper Rugby Club, The
British Red Cross, The Derbyshire Stoma Care Fund, NSPCC, Belper Boy’s Brigade,
St. John’s Ambulance,Babington League of Friends, Duffield Friendship Group,
Derbyshire Air Ambulance, Macmillan unit, 1st Loscoe Scouts, as well as
the Bernese Mountain Carters to name but a few.

...Hope to see you there!


